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Dear Parents & Carers,

It has been wonderful to be back in the Library after the Easter break. I'm writing with very
exciting news to share - the launch of our brand new Library website!

On here students will be able to:

* Browse our book collections from home.

* Reserve available books for next day collection from the Library.

* Reserve unavailable books - adding to a waiting list for the next available copy.

* Ask the Library - use the contact feature to request support or suggest new titles to stock.

* Get personal recommendations - when students use the Library our new system learns
about their interests and reading tastes, which allows it to make personal
recommendations of other books they might enjoy.

e Access the Study Hub - additional areas with enriching resources where students can
further their learning.

* Write book reviews.

To access our website students log in using their single sign on (their student 365 account).
Please encourage them to start using the website! And as always students can pop into the
Library if they need help navigating the website. Shortly, students will be able to find links to
the website on SatchelOne and the Farmor’s website.

You can find the link to the Library website: here.

Kind Regards,
Mrs Barker-Harrold

Librarian
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